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Let’s all support True Mother’s Providential Visit to Vienna! 

 
 
Dear Families, Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Let’s all support True Mother’s Providential Visit to Vienna! 
 
We have just concluded a very inspiring two-week period in Korea, celebrating True Parents’ birthday, the 
5th Anniversary of Foundation Day and much more. There is a feeling in the air that 2018 is already 
bringing a great advance in the providence of God. After the great success last month the Africa Summit 
in Senegal, True Mother our European youth volunteers to come to Korea and celebrate Foundation Day. 
She said she was proud of their historically important service, and we had a very intimate and lovely 
meeting together. 
 
Now our full attention turns to True Mother’s visit to Vienna April 28-May 1, 2018. We want to have the 
same kind of victory in Europe that we had in Senegal, and to make many new partnerships that will help 
us to make an impact long after the event is over. 2018 is the 100th Anniversary of the end of World War 
I, and True Mother will surely bring a timely message of reformation and revival for Europe and the world! 
 
We would like to ask every family in our region to be part of this great effort in two important ways: 
 

1. Support the event with the best donation you can offer. We are determined to meet all the 
costs of this great festival by ourselves, and not ask anyone else to help us. To do that, we all 
need to make a contribution. I would like to offer the following suggested donations. 

• North, West, South, and Central Region €500 per family, or €200 per individual 
• East and Middle East Region, €200+ per family, or €80 per individual 

 
The most important condition we can make is that we all give something. My hope is that at least 2,000 
individuals and families from around our region will be able to contribute to this appeal. Please do the 
best you can: all amounts are gratefully welcomed. 
 
I would also like to set a challenge goal: to find 20 or more people or families who can donate €5,000 or 
more each, and at least one family, individual or business to donate €50,000!  Let me thank you in 
advance for your kind generosity! 
 

2. Come to Vienna, by all means! The main event, True Mother’s speech is from 3pm-5pm on 
Sunday April 29th in the 12,000 seat Wiener Stadthalle. Tickets are €20 each, but complimentary 
with your donation. There are several other important programs to join as well:  

• The Victory Celebration with True Mother (Morning of April 30th) all welcome 
• The Youth and Young Adult Assembly (afternoon of Saturday, April 28th)  
• The Religious Leaders Conference (April 28th—29th) details from your UPF leader 
• The celebration of True Parents’ 58th Wedding Anniversary (May 1st) by invitation. 

 
We are also arranging other fun options, including a Danube river cruise, and we encourage you to plan 
your own visit to some of Vienna’s many museums and palaces. Every event will be suitable for guests, 
friends and families, and we will make plans to keep our younger children happy too. If you book now 
flights and accommodations are still very reasonable. So come! 
 
Thank you and see you in Vienna! 
 
 
 
 
Michael and Fumiko Balcomb 
Regional Group Chair 



Dear Families, Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Many greetings from the European Office. 
 
In addition to the letter from our Regional Group Chair Dr. Michael and Fumiko Balcomb here are the 
bank details where you can send your donations to.  
 
Account Holder: FFWPU-Europe, Nassauerstr. 14, 65795 Hattersheim, Germany 
Bank: Frankfurter Sparkasse, Alt-Sossenheim 25, 65936 Frankfurt am Main, 
Germany 
IBAN: DE74 5005 0201 0200 4451 38 
BIC: HELADEF1822 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Peter Staudinger 
European and Middle East Office 
Mobile:  +49-176-82695358 
e-mail:   euhq@ffwpu-eu.org    
 


